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Strongly OPPOSE!  Why are you trying to hit our small businesses with more tax 

increases and regulations?  Oregon is fast becoming a very unfriendly state for 

private business.   

There is another way to fund "essential services" in our state, and that is by cutting 

the budget and getting rid of unnecessary costly and bloated programs.  If the funds 

aren't there it is because you won't do meaningful spending cuts.  The private sector 

has been tightening its belt ever since the pandemic and struggling to make ends 

meet.  You should be required to do the same.  NO NEW TAXES!!!   


